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Subject : Letter of Acceptance 

 

Dear Ulinnuha Yudiansa Putra and Olivi Sabilla Sa’dani, 

We would like to formally notify you that your manuscript titled “Tata Kelola Keuangan dan 

Pajak untuk UMKM” has successfully completed the review process. 

Following our thorough review, we are pleased to inform you that your article has been 

ACCEPTED for publication in Jurnal REKSA: Rekayasa Keuangan, Syariah dan Audit (p-

ISSN: 2089-6581 and e-ISSN: 2614-3720), which is scheduled for Volume 12, Number 1, 

March 2025. 

We appreciate your choice of Jurnal REKSA as the platform for your research dissemination. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Sartini Wardiwiyono, S.E., M.S.Acc., Ph.D., Ak., CA. 

Editor in Chief Jurnal REKSA 

 


